2014 AUSTRIAN GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Formula One Race Director Document 38
To All Teams, All Officials Date 21 June 2014
Time 13:15

Note to Teams

Further to the discussion in the drivers meeting yesterday evening | would like to remind all teams
and drivers that we will adopt a “zero tolerance” approach to cars leaving the track on the exit of turn
8 during qualifying. Unless we are satisfied that a driver left the track at this point for reasons beyond
his control, e.g. he was forced off the track and lost time, every lap time achieved by leaving the track
will be deleted in accordance with Article 12.3.1.d of the Sporting Code.

| would also like to remind you that the white lines defining the track edges are considered part of the
track but the kerbs are not.

Charlie Whiting

The FIA Formula One Race Director



